## Manitoba Square and Round Dance Federation REPORT FOR THE CSRDS July 22<sup>nd</sup>, 2022 Annual General Meeting

Greetings from the Manitoba Square and Round Dance Federation:

Despite the interruption of our past dance season (due to Covid restrictions), it has not dampened the spirits of many of our dancers. Our last and largest gathering of the season was in honour of a well-known caller/cuer, Ted Kernoski, who passed away earlier this year.

Unfortunately, three clubs in our area have not resumed dancing since the arrival of Covid. Several clubs are struggling to survive coping with reduced membership (for a host of reasons).

The Manitoba Square and Round Dance Federation Board has initiated plans to host the Annual Come Together Jamboree this fall after two years of cancellations.

Hopefully square dancing can become part of more people's lives as we move forward from this pandemic.

We wish Convention 2022 much success. Enjoy a fun-filled time in Fredericton, NB.

Respectfully submitted,

Del Marks President of the MSRDF